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4th January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,
As many of you have a valued interest in our school community, we are reinstating the “Friends of Riverside” parents’ group. This group would organise events, including fundraising to support children at Riverside as well as the wider community. We are looking for ten members.
If you are interested, please email bookings@riverside.southwark.sch.uk 
Yours sincerely,

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Neri Price and Sara Pett 

Assistant Headteachers
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#A Riverside Primary School, Janeway Street,
Rotherhithe, London SE16 4PS

020 7237 3227

¥ jose@riverside.southwark.sch.uk

' www.riverside.southwark.sch.uk
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